
I’d like to submit testimony for my support of the Sanctuary Promise Act. I’m a resident of SE Portland with a youth in my family who 
doesn’t have citizenship. This Act is important to me because immigrants are valued members of the Oregon community and 
contribute to our state’s wellbeing and prosperity. The federal immigration system is broken and causes terrible harm through family 
separation. We need to keep our state out of it. This Act updates the law that protects Oregonians from racial profiling and ensures 
that local police and resources will not be used for federal immigration enforcement by: 
oStrengthening Oregon’s sanctuary laws 
oCreating a private right of action 
oProhibiting public and private ICE detention contracts 
oProhibiting warrantless arrests at Oregon’s courthouses 
oPreventing racial profiling in our jails

All Oregonians want to live in communities where our families feel safe, secure, and protected. Local law enforcement agencies 
should be using our limited resources on the most important law enforcement priorities that keep our communities safe.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
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